December 13, 1985

Barbara Kaufman
Seton Hall University
South Orange, New Jersey 07079

Dear Barbara:

I missed you at this year’s American Folklore Society
Conference in Cincinnati but assumed that you were busy
with your exhibition. The flyer looks great and I am
sure it is a wonderful exhibit. We never heard from you
about the "pmmcil collage'" so I figured you had enough
pieces for the show which is always a good sign. :

We hawe received several requests for photographs and
slides by various publications interested in highlighting
Bottle Village. Since our budget does not allow for wuch
duplication, our supply is getting low. You have some

of the best shots so we surely would appreciate it if you
would send them back as soon as possible. Also, I am
anxious to receive a copy of your catalog, so I can get

a better look at how the exhibit went.

rlaybe we'll meet in Atlanta (ACA)? Hope to hear from
you soon. Happy holidays.

Sincerely, -

Amy E. Skillman
Director



